
 
NOTICE TO NEIGHBOURS – DEMOLITION / BUILDING WORK ABOUT TO COMMENCE 

under clause 136AB of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2000 

11 October 2022 

MARRICKVILLE ONLINE CUSTOMER FULFILMENT CENTRE 

Dear neighbour 

Woolworths is planning a new online customer fulfilment centre 74 Edinburgh Rd, Marrickville, to service growing demand for 
home delivery of groceries in the inner west and inner-city suburbs. 
This future infrastructure will help the Woolworths delivery network keep pace with the changing needs of customers in the 
years ahead. This site will include 40,000sqm for the customer fulfilment centre, new office and operations.  
 
This project will support up to 660 ongoing jobs and a further 360 jobs throughout the construction phase. 
 
Woolworths and its partners are committed to ensuring that neighbours to our sites and operations are informed and engaged 
as possible. If you have any questions about current works or the broader project, please reach out and we will have the project 
team contact you. 
 
Following the approval of the conditions of consent approval, the below scope will commence:  

• Site Mobilisation 

• Onsite Landscape Removal 

• Demolition of the Existing Industrial Facility 
 
This notice is to advise you that the expected work is to begin on 25 October 2022 and be completed around 15 December 2022. 
 
Hours of Work 

Activity Day Time 

 
Demolition/Construction 

 

Monday – Friday 
Saturday 

7 am to 6 pm 
8 am to 1 pm 

 
The details of the approved Principle Contractor on site is provided should you have any concerns about specific work activities 
taking place.   
 
Details of the Principle Contractor on site 

Name:  Central Civil (NSW) Pty Ltd 

Contact/Complaints phone number: 0476 910 130 

Contact email: info@centralcivilnsw.com.au 

ABN: 61 167 710 545 
 

 

Demolition Plan 


